

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Please review the slightly updated Zoom agreement below. As before, we work on the basis that consent is given by parents when they allow their children to login (for critical workers in school, consent has been granted on the initial request form).

Zoom meetings are set to a private meeting so we would appreciate that the details of this meeting are not shared with anyone else. Whilst it will be set to private, we cannot unfortunately guarantee that the meeting will be 100% secure and encrypted.

Class staff will be hosting the call so will be there to ensure that behaviour is suitable. If there is any inappropriate behaviour, your child will be removed from the Zoom call. All pupils must enter the meeting with their cameras on and leave them on, so that we can identify who is on the call. Pupils should not use any functions within the Zoom unless asked to do so by their teacher. Any pupils failing to follow this will be temporarily or permanently removed from the call.

Parents are more than welcome to listen in to the call if they would like. It would be useful to consider the background of your call and choose a suitable and quiet spot where your child can sit without any background noise that could disturb the call.

It would support school if parents were to remind their children of these rules before they start.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Wright